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Topic  
Infrastructure - Sustainable Movement – Transportation 
Submission 
I would suggest a revisit of the proposed pedestrian / cycle access from Vevay Cresent to Convent Avenue. This 
would provide more direct access to residents of the surrounding areas to the seafront. This would also benefit 
any school children arriving via Dart to have a shorter route to the schools located on the vevay road 
 
As mentioned here: https://www.independent.ie/regionals/wicklow/bray-news/huge-pot-of-more-than-
46million-to-improve-cycling-and-walking-infrastructure-in-north-wicklow/42331879.html 
 
https://www.bray.ie/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/2.-Draft-minutes-of-Ordinary-Meeting-7th-September-
2021.pdf 
 
https://www.independent.ie/regionals/wicklow/bray-news/works-to-the-value-of-28m-planned-for-
district/40177968.html 
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